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Closure of Jarrow Road at Tyne Dock
from 24 July

From Monday 24 to Friday 28 July and Monday 31 July to 4 August, Jarrow
Road between Church Bank junction and Tyne Dock will be closed in both
directions.

Crusader service 27 will be unable to serve bus stops on Church Bank and
Jarrow Road during these works - please use any bus stops on Newcastle
Road east of Tesco's to access Bedesway Industrial Estate.
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